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‘Achieving Excellence’

Date: July 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

As another successful academic year comes to an end, | already look ahead to September and the prospects
and excitement that awaits.

I am grateful for the support from you all, and cannot wait to share with you the pending exam results of
our secondary students, where I'm sure we will see yet again, many great results, as we so often do.

| am also looking forward, very much, to welcoming you all back with the new Primary building open. The
investment by the Chairman into the students and the school has been very well received by us all, and we
are also hoping to open purpose built floodlit tennis courts too in September. Likewise, the new
auditorium will make our assemblies a little more comfortable, and | cannot wait to see our first school
production under the spotlights. Our new purpose built Primary Science laboratories will also be open
alongside our new Computer lab. These are wonderful times for our students, as the school continues to
invest in the future of our children.

It is also that time, when we say goodbye to some of our staff. Ruth Cavanagh retires after 10 years here in
the school, and after over 30 years of dedication to education. We wish her well as she heads to Australia

to travel.

Elza De Bruyn also leaves us after 10 years of service, heading up the FS1s. Both ladies will be sadly missed,
and we thank them dearly for all they have given to the school, the children and the community.

I wish you all an enjoyable summer holiday, & we will see you all again on the 1st September, when the
school will be turning 40 years old!

Yours sincerely

A
v
Andrew Thomas B.Ed (Hons) M.Phil NPQH
Principal

edexcel ,‘a;ﬁ Cambridge Assessment - n:Jxr@

P International Education INTETRATIOAL A0 5

advancing learning, changing lives

P.0.Box 17939, Al Ain, United Arab Emirates Tel: +971 3767 8636-37 Fax:+97137671973 school@aaess.schae  www.aaess.com



